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      IDLEWILD GATE ACCESS TO VISCOUNT SCHOOL CLOSED 
 

 
Friday | Raamere 13 June 2025 

 
 
Kia ora parents and caregivers 
 

CHANGE TO SCHOOL ACCESS - IDLEWILD GATE 
 

This week we have construction workers onsite putting up fencing in 
preparation for the Viscount School rebuild (please see our letter on our school 
website from the Principal, Dr Johnston, and the MoE)  
 
The personnel involved in the rebuild are working very closely with the Board 
and SLT to ensure robust Health and Safety procedures are in place 
throughout the construction process. 
 
 

From Tuesday 17 June, the school gate access to and 
from Idlewild Ave will be CLOSED for the duration of the  

construction process (approximately a year).  
 

 
NB.  From Tuesday onwards: 

Students need to enter and exit Viscount School via our front 
pedestrian gate on Viscount Street. 

 

Any queries, please contact me and/or the Principal. 

 

Ngaa mihi nui 

 
Jan Sila’ila’i 
Deputy Principal 
jans@viscount.school.nz 
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